
 
 

 
From: Nate Price [mailto:sp8301@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010 5:42 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: WGAY-LP Paradise TV/Three Grand TV 
 
Spoke to Hossein today to clarify the application for a STA which was filed mistakenly through the CDBS 
account # 463204 which was populated with Paradise TV, LLC info. It should have been in the name of 
THREE GRAND TV, LLC as is reflected in the FCC data base as the licensee.  This was a mistake and an 
oversight.  Hossein suggested that we just send an email to explain the situation, instead of filing a new 
application. 
 
In the future, we will file under the Three Grand TV, LLC CDBS account that now is being set up.  The 
account # is 533753. 
 
If there are further questions, please feel free to contract me at my cellular # 407 970 0114. 
 
Nate Price  
Administrative Assistant to  
Marie Price,  
Three Grand TV, LLC> 


